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Membership 
At the end of June, 2019 (the most recent count available), CMA’s membership totaled 274 (192  
professional, 80 student, 2 life members), an increase of 14% from June of the previous year.  
 

CMA Membership  
10/2011 374 
9/2012 347 
9/2013 337 
9/2014 296 
9/2015 345 
9/2016 289 
9/2017 282 
9/2018 245 
6/2019 274 

 
 

General Finances 
As of 10/31/19 Net Assets were $86,592.40, an increase of more than $11,500 from the end of 
2018. This does not account for funds spent later in the year (primarily for the Annual Meeting 
activities budgeted at $4,000). Mid-year the Ames/Distinguished Service quasi-endowment was 
worth $11,888.39 (up $234.89 from last year) and the Student Travel Award quasi-endowment 
was worth $27,949.84 (up $552.23 from last year). These two quasi-endowments do not 
presently meet our award needs as we annually give out $1,000 for the two student travel awards 
plus $500 for our new CMA book award. I recommend creating a distinct account to fund the 
CMA book award. 
 
Museum Anthropology Journal 
The editorial budget for Museum Anthropology in 2019 continued to be modest at $11,316. 
Under Lea McChesney’s editorship, the University of New Mexico provided fantastic 
institutional support for the journal (budgeted to be worth $38,730 in 2019). To support our 
incoming co-editors Emily W. Stokes-Rees (Syracuse University) and Phaedra Livingstone 
(Centennial College, Toronto) the board voted to increase the Museum Anthropology editorial 
budget to $15,420 in 2020. There still remains $1,333 left in the Museum Anthropology 2019 
budget. 
 
CMA Biennual Conference “Museums Different” in Santa Fe, NM, September 19-21, 2019 
Revenues were $80,083 (from registration ($16,985), sponsoring institutions ($11,300), CMA 
contribution ($10,000) and NMAI ($41,798.26)) and expenditures were $76,094. 
There were 158 registrants with 52 Indigenous participant registrations, travel and 
accommodation scholarships, and 13 student registration scholarships. 
 
--Respectfully submitted by Jennifer Kramer, CMA Treasurer 


